
Having seen the recommendation by His
Lordship the Bitihop of Rimouski of the Frayer
BooK*, iN-^THE Micmac Language, prepared by
the Rev. Fatlier Pacifique, Capuchin, of the
Diocèse of Saint Germain de Rimouski, We
join in that recommandation, and trust the
little Book will be productive of much Good.

Halifax, Dec. 28th 1902.

t C. O'BRIEN
Abp. of Halifax.


